
URGENT RWANDA NOTICE 
We have received reports that the Home Office are 

calling people to offer 'voluntary departure' to Rwanda. 

You DO NOT have to say yes. 

 

If you get a call, we recommend to: 

1. NOT respond until you have legal advice 

2. Ask the Home Office to send the offer to you 

in writing 

3. Find legal representation 

 

Find legal advice and representation: 

 

https://portal.oisc.gov.uk/s/adviser-finder 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/directory-of-

legal-aid-provider 

 

                            

 

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/directory-of-legal-aid-provider
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/directory-of-legal-aid-provider

